




 

then blame the university...or mass exodus of dropping classes--as working through what they want to do 
about med school, etc., may need more time to make the decision 
--how deal with professional programs...if students miss a course, will have to wait a year; each program 
needs to deal with this separately 
 
Things that must be mandatory: 
--talk to advisors, like dropping/adding a class 
--Notation for COVID-19 will be on the grades for this semester 
--how affect graduate programs and students 
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